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School Newsletter – 4th November 2019 Term 4 Week 8 

Volunteers’ Morning Tea 

Our school is made up of many parts, all of which 
work together to make Rose Bay so special. Our 
volunteers are one such part. They contribute their 
time and energy for the simple pleasure of making 
a difference. 

We wish to acknowledge all of our volunteers -P&C 
volunteers, excursion helpers, SRE & Ethics 
teachers, class parents, those who have donated 
their time and services in creating art, catering or 
photography and all of the many other volunteers 
who happily work behind the scenes to help make 
a difference - with a special morning tea on 
Tuesday 10th December from 8.50am in the school 
hall. 

I look forward to welcoming you to celebrate your 
many successes from throughout the year. 

In My Office 

Kindergarten have been celebrating 
their writing this week.  Look at how far 
we have come!  Using capital letters, 
finger spaces, WOW, words, full stops 
and more.  We love hand writing and 
telling our stories at Rose Bay PS.  
Thanks for sharing and visiting me in my 
office. 

SRC Visit 

Today representatives from the SRC 
made an appointment with me to 
share plans and designs for lunch box 
placement around our school.  This 
discussion focused on three issues – 
safety, tidiness and efficiency.  The 
SRC has such an important and 
valued role in our school. I look 
forward to providing feedback on 
their proposal. 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 

Diary Dates 
 

Term 4 
DECEMBER 
Wednesday 4 
2020 Dance Auditions Senior Girls Dance 
Thursday 5 
2020 Dance Auditions Junior Girls Dance 
Friday 6 
School Sport & PSSA Conclude 
Tuesday 10 
Volunteers Morning Tea 
Wednesday 11 
Y6 Graduation Dinner 
Extracurricular Assembly 
Monday 16 
K-2 Movie Day
Tuesday 17 
Y3-6 Movie & Picnic Day 
Wednesday 18 
Last Day of Term 4 

2020 
Term 1 
JANUARY 
Wednesday 29 
Term 1 Commences Y1-6 

FEBRUARY 
Monday 3 
First Day of Kindergarten 
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Take a Look at our Lovely Recycled Handmade Tree 

 
Rose Bay Public School is collecting Christmas presents for people who are less fortunate and who 
need support around the festive season.  We will be donating to two charities this year. 
 
Salvation Army Donations 
We are asking for donations of new gifts with a focus on toys for children aged 12 years and over, 
for example toiletries, stocking fillers, sport equipment (no soft toys please).  Please wrap the 
present in clear wrapping and attach a note labelling the age and gender for which the gift is 
suitable. 
 
Bushfire Donations 
We are also asking for vouchers or gift cards which we can send to families affected by the recent 
devastating bushfires. 
 
Please bring your offerings to the office and place under the tree by Tuesday 17 December.  
Thank you for giving to those in need. 
 
 
P&C News 
 

We would like to acknowledge Rochelle Badolato for her continued commitment and support of the P&C with 
her graphic design skills. We appreciate your time and thank you for the wonderful posters you’ve done for our 
functions over the years. 

 
Save the date for our first few functions of 2020! 

 
Welcome morning tea 
Thursday 13th February 9.20 - 10.00am for Year K parents/carers & parents/carers of new children to RBPS 

 
Comedy night fundraiser 
Saturday evening 21st March for adults only 
 
Spread the word to any new families you know who are starting at RBPS in 2020. 
 
 
Solar Savings at our School. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Did you know that we have saved approximately $12,000 this year on utility bills as 
a result of going solar?  Way to go Rose Bay PS!! 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 















ROSE BAY COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

Learn Guitar at School 
 

 
 

Guitar class is on Thursday mornings before school. 
 

New classes starting in 2020. For information, please call 
Duncan Smith on 0430 406602.  

 
Everyone is welcome. 

 

 

 

 
Partyland is pleased to support the 2019 Year 6 farewell.  Visit http://www.partylandonline.com.au/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: The services listed are for information purposes only and do not reflect an 
endorsement or recommendation by Rose Bay Public School. 
 

http://www.partylandonline.com.au/
http://www.codecamp.com.au/rosebay
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